
One of Memory Lane’s projects for the Spring will be to mount a 

display of local cattle brands, cut with a router into old corral 

boards and attached to the concrete retaining wall in Memory 

Circle. We still have room for more brands, past and present. Just 

a diagram is all that we need, along with the name or names that 

you wish to have on a plaque beside the brand. 

There will be no charge to you for contributing your brand, but 

donations to help cover the costs would be appreciated. 

Please contact one of the persons listed below for more 

information, or to contribute your brand and/or a donation. 

 

(A rough example of what the boards will look like. The names will be on plaques.) 

Cliff Larsen – 403-934-7581 

Barry Van Laar – 403-934-7768 

Jackie Jensen - 403-934-8680 

Thanks to all the community for your support to Memory Lane. 


